
Wednesday 31st March 2021

Dear Parents,

Just another reminder that school will be closed

tomorrow as our teachers have professional

development at Tangaroa College.  Also, Rongomai

School will be closed on the following days for the

Easter break:

Friday 2nd April - Good Friday

Monday 5th April - Easter Monday

Tuesday 6th April - Easter Tuesday

Please keep your children home on these days.  School

will re-open next Wednesday 7th April so we’ll see your

children then.  Thank you for your co-operation. May

you enjoy the Easter season!  Stay safe whanau.

Kia manuia,

Paeariki Johnson – Principal




